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Mayfield Preparatory School

Believe it!  Achieve it!

To Parents of children in Nursery

Nursery will be open on Wednesday 23rd November 4.30 pm – 8.30pm though appointments will NOT be needed and parents may just drop in for an informal chat and a look at children’s work.  There will be further opportunities to meet with Nursery staff throughout the year.

However, in order to gauge numbers please complete the reply slip at the bottom of this letter and return to the Nursery department.

Parking will be available on the main playground and I will also be available during the evening.

Yours sincerely

Mr M Draper

Headmaster

Reply Slip for Nursery parents

I would confirm that I will attend the Nursery Parents Evening on Wednesday 23rd November 2016
Child’s name …………………………      Parent Signature …………………………


